
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF OUR OFFICES  
 

Following the rising number of COVID-19 cases in the Country and, 
specifically Nairobi and its environs in the last couple of weeks, the 
Central Depository & Settlement Corporation (CDSC) continues to take 
preventive measures to safeguard the health and wellbeing of its staff and 
esteemed customers.  
 
In line with the Occupational Safety & Health Guidelines, we shall 
temporarily close our offices for fumigation from Wednesday, 5th  
August through to Friday, 7th August 2020.   
 
Normal business operations will resume on Monday, 10th August 2020 
at 8.00 a.m.    
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused during the temporary closure. 
 
Our esteemed customers can continue accessing our services via email on 
helpdesk@cdsckenya.com and corporate@cdsckenya.com or by 
contacting us via our social media platforms on Twitter and Facebook 
@Cdsckenya. 
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